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I submit that the 

Public Health and Other Legislation (Further
Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment
Bill 2021

be completely withdrawn as it is 

a disproportionate response to a condition that has killed less people than the
common flu.
the original restrictions were only meant to last 14 days.
infringes on rights and freedoms of people suffering with a mental disability

John Murphy

-- 
John Murphy 
Manager
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